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PLANNING HIGHLIGHTS 
 

• The One Truckee River Wayfinding Signage Project is continuing to move forward. 
All signs have been fabricated by YesCo and installation is around 75% complete. 
Sign installation is happening across multiple jurisdictions along the Truckee River 
and includes Crystal Peak Park, Mayberry Park, and Dorostkar Park. The project is 
expected to be complete by the end of February 2021. 

• Washoe County Parks has started initial planning for a project in the Nevada 
Farms and Families area at Rancho San Rafael Regional Park which would include 
a pollinator garden and education area. Urban Ecology Solutions is donating the 
design work and preliminary plans were submitted in December. 

• Development of the Regional Archery Facility Master Plan is underway. The TSK 
Architects team held a site visit and several stakeholder meetings in December. 
They are now exploring the feasibility of several site development options.  

• Washoe County staff are hiring a landscape architect to design plans for the 
installation of trees at Village Center Park. 

• Washoe County Parks was approached by Washoe County Engineering about the 
possibility of building a new water tank at Hidden Valley Regional Park. The tank 
would hold treated effluent water that would be used at the park. Engineering 
staff are preparing plans to be reviewed by the Park Commission at an upcoming 
meeting.  

• Staff are reviewing survey feedback to inform development of the 
Rancho/Peavine Trails Master Plan. 
  


